PRESSIOFRICE BULLETIN o oconay date: ou mav 1978

MEETING BETWEEN THE PRIME MINISTER AND MR LEN MURRAY

Private Office are anxious that we should avoid being specific
about the date and time of the Prime Minister's meeting with
Len Murray and would like us to try to hold the line at the
following:-

A meeting between the Prime Minister and Mr Len Murray
is likely in the near future. It would be quite natural
for the Prime Minister to have such a meeting at the
beginning of her term of office as part of the process
of seeing representatives of both sides of industry.

We do not expect to make an announcement about a date

and a time for the meeting as it will be a private one
for a general exchange of views on economic matters.

Cva
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